
March 8, 1948 

Dear Sir: 

In accordance with our letter of December 15, 1947, this 
card is in confirmation of your report of reception of 
our signal on November 29, 1947. 

We wish to express our appreciation for your nice report. 

Respectfully, 

L. E. Tooley R Chief Engineer 
Station K.X.A.R. 
Hope, Arkansas 


